
Dear Mooresville Arts Member, 
 
Thank you for being a part of Mooresville Arts. We are so lucky to have a thriving 
membership; currently, we are at 270 Members and growing! 
 
We are writing you a note today to let you know about another call for artists that will be 
coming up later this year. As part of continued fundraising efforts for Mooresville Arts, a 
nonprofit organization, and as an additional opportunity for our Members, we are hosting a 
Members’ Fundraiser in The Shop at Mooresville Arts during the holiday season.  
 
This will be a juried opportunity, as space is limited, and we are looking for thirty pieces of 
artwork. This will be juried to maintain a balance of artworks as far as a variety of media 
and quality. One piece per artist. All fine art media is eligible for consideration! 
 
As part of fundraising efforts to conclude our season of giving, artwork that is accepted for 
this additional display and selling opportunity must be for sale. Sales from this fundraiser 
will be split between the artist and Mooresville Arts 50/50 (artists also may designate 
proceeds of their piece to be 100% donated to Mooresville Arts if they so desire). Buyers 
can take work with them on the day of purchase. Payment will be made to the artists at the 
conclusion of the sale (early January 2025). 
 
If you are interested in participating in this special Members’ Fundraiser, there are two 
steps: 

1. Please fill out the online form here - 
https://mooresvillearts.app.neoncrm.com/np/clients/mooresvillearts/eventRegistr
ation.jsp?event=3658& 

2. Please email us at gallery@mooresvillearts.org with an image (or images, if 3D) of 
the piece you would like to submit for consideration for this opportunity, and in the 
subject line, please include your name and Members’ Fundraiser Submission (ie 
John Smith – Members’ Fundraiser Submission) 

 
CALENDAR: 
The deadline to submit for this call is Friday, October 25, 2024.  
Artists will be notified of acceptance or non-acceptance by Friday, November 1, 2024. 
Accepted artists will need to drop off their work on Friday, November 8th (2-4pm). 
Unsold work will need to be picked up on Friday, January 3rd, 2025 (12-3pm). 
 
For any questions, please contact Jessica DeHart, Gallery and The Shop: 
gallery@mooresvillearts.org 
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